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2035 FINANCIAL WAY, GLENDORA, CALIFORNIA 91741-4602
TELEPHONE: (626) 914-4761

April 20, 2009

K & M Performance Parts
Steve Kauffman

22280 Temple Rd.
Glenmont, OH 44628

Dear Mr. Kauffman,

This letter is in regards to the K & M Performance Parts request for NHRA
to accept the K & M Performance Parts block part #MR-1 for competition
in Super Stock and Stock. The NHRA Technical Department has reviewed
the information you forwarded about the replacement part for the Pontiac
engine and has accepted this unit.

The NHRA Technical Department has accepted the MR-1 block as a
replacement for the original Pontiac blocks. The replacement block, will
be available for all applications within Super Stock and Stock eliminators.

This acceptance is subject to all applicable provisions of the NHRA
Rulebook, including Section 19, which reads in part: "NHRA reserves the
right to amend the rules at any time on its own initiative to prohibit or
permit the use of specific types of equipment or practices.”

If you have any questions, give me a call.

Regards,
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Pat Cvengros )
Technical Services Representative
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